
 

 

  

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Year 5 Space Centre Trip- Tuesday 30th January 2024 

We are writing to inform you about an exciting trip to the National Space Centre in Leicester on 

Tuesday 30th January 2024. This trip links with our next science topic: ‘What is in our Solar System?’ 

The aim of the trip is to develop children’s understanding of our topic in an exciting and immersive 

way.  

The approximate cost for the trip is £23 which includes coach travel there and back, entry to the Space 

Centre and a ‘Journey Through the Solar System’ Planetarium Show. We will aim to leave school at 

around 9:15am and will be back for around 3:20pm.  

The cost of the trip is payable via SchoolMoney and we kindly ask that this is paid by Tuesday 23rd 
January 2024. This can be paid in full or in instalments. If your child is in receipt of pupil premium, then 
please contact the office. Please note, payment also includes parental consent for your child to attend. 

 

On the day of the trip, please ensure your child comes to school with:  
• A packed lunch which we will eat at the Space Centre. 
• A water bottle.  
• A rucksack to carry their water bottle and packed lunch. 
• A coat. 
 

Please note that school uniform should be worn for this trip.  

 

If your child needs travel sickness tablets, then please hand these into the office in a labelled bag prior 
to the trip. Please ensure you give your child a travel sickness tablet before they come to school on the 
day of the trip. A form will need to be signed at the office for us to administer any travel sickness 
tablets for the return journey. Any other routine medicines (e.g., inhalers) will be taken with us from 
the office, so please ensure they are in the office prior to the trip. 

 

As always, if you have any questions then please don’t hesitate to get in contact with me.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. Without this, these visits would not go ahead.  

 

Best wishes  
Miss Spencer  

 


